
Reception Edition . 
1/10/2018 . The Hoot 

Dates to Remember: 

 

Stay and Play- Tuesday 9th 

October 9.00am-10.00am—please 

note that last week’s Hoot stated 

that the Stay & Play had been 

postponed. This was a mistake, it is 

still going ahead. Apologies for any 

confusion caused. 

 

Phonics Workshop– Friday 19th 

October 9:00am 

 

School Closes- Friday 19th 

October  

 

School Reopens- Monday 29th 

October  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Book of The Week:  Once 
There Were Giants  

Words of the week:  I, the, no, go, 
into 

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Names in Clothes  

Please can you ensure that all your child’s belongings have 

names on them. We find it very difficult to return missing 

items when they don’t have a name inside them. If your 

child is missing an item of clothing then you can look in the 

lost property in the middle of Miss Glendon’s and Mrs Walk-

er’s classroom or in the main school at the front office. 

Reading Books 

We have noticed this week that a lot of reading diaries are 

being returned without being signed or the children don’t 

have their books in school on the correct day. Please can you 

ensure you sign your child's reading diary and bring it in on 

the correct book changing day. If you are unsure when your 

child’s book will be changed then please ask your child’s 

teacher.  

Oswald Road  

Fortnightly task 

We would love everybody to collect something that links to 
autumn for our autumn tray. This could be 
anything such as conkers, pinecones, leaves 
or acorns! See what you can find when you 
go for a walk. 


